
CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 

   Linear Technology Corporation 
   1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
   (408) 432-1900 

 
 
October 26, 2012 
 
 
 

PCN#: 102612 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Subject:  Notification of Change to LTC1257 Datasheet 
 
Please be advised that Linear Technology Corporation has made a minor change to the LTC1257 
product datasheet to more accurately specify the Voltage Output Settling Time parameter. While 
auditing the LTC1257 test program in an effort toward continuous improvement LTC discovered an 
issue with the settling time specification.   The hardware implementation for this test is not capable of 
repeatably and accurately measuring the settling time.   We can no longer guarantee a maximum limit 
for this specification or guarantee this specification over temperature.   The test will now be a typical 
specification with no temperature dot. The changes are shown on the marked up product datasheet 
pages as attached to this PCN. There was no change made to the die.  
 
The product shipped after November 26th, 2012 will be tested to the new limits.   
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2519, or 
by e-mail at NGIRN@Linear.com.  If I do not hear from you by November 26, 2012, we will consider 
this change to be approved by your company. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Naib Girn 
Quality Assurance Manager 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Confidential Statement 
This change notice is for Linear Technology’s Customers only.  

Distribution or notification to third parties is prohibited 
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